
  

  
FREEPORT COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

  

The Board of Directors of the Freeport Community Development Agency will 

conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, February 15, 2023, commencing at 5:30 

pm, at the Freeport Village Hall, 46 North Ocean Avenue (second floor – main 

public meeting room), Freeport, NY, for the purpose of obtaining citizen input on 

the proposed Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Action Plan for the 

49TH Program Year (2023-2024).  

  

An estimated $700,000 in Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding 

is anticipated for the 2023-2024 Program Year. The amount to be allocated for 

the support of public service programs may not exceed 15% of this amount.   

  

All proposals for public service agency funding shall be submitted to the Freeport  

Community Development Agency, 11 Richmond Street (second floor), Freeport, 

NY, not later than 4:00 PM, Friday, February 10, 2023.  Any proposer wishing to 

do so will be provided the opportunity to discuss its proposal at the public 

hearing, however, proposals will not be accepted at the public hearing.  

  

Further information may be obtained by contacting Jeanne Jordan, Executive 

Director, at (516) 442-4844.  

  

By Order of the Board of Directors  

Freeport Community Development Agency  

January 12, 2023  

  

  

  


